
From: Natasha Gocool
To: Natasha Gocool
Subject: FW: Price hike at Enbridge
Date: March 30, 2012 12:40:57 PM

From: Donna Lacrooy [
Sent: Friday, March 16, 2012 8:29 PM
To: boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca
Cc: EGD Regulatory Proceedings
Subject: Price hike at Enbridge

To Whom It May Concern
I have just learned of Enbridge's plan to raise fees yet again.  The company earns well over 1,000
million dollars per annum and it's goal is to earn 10% more each year.  I now realize how they will do
this:  on the backs of the consumers whose salaries are decreasing.   We are being asked to show
restraint in this economy by accepting no pay raises, however, our cost of living continues to rise.  

Enbridge provides an essential service - heat for our Canadian homes.  We have no choice but to pay
up.  It is the same old story, CEO's and other management staff making exorbitant salaries.   There
seems to be no way to change the tide.  Even protests around the world against corporate greed and
immorality seemed to have been brushed under the carpet.  

For what it is worth, I am obviously against the proposed fee increase.  Who wouldn't be except
Enbridge management.....

D. Lacrooy
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